
 

 

Our reference: EM*/CB*  
 

 
11th March 2021 

Dear Families, 

Please find attached updated information from our school uniform suppliers, School Uniform Direct, 
regarding the on line purchase of school uniform until they are able to welcome you back in store on 
12th April 2021.  
 
They have prepared some information on how to order your uniform until they re-open their stores. 
 
Visit: www.sud.co.uk  
Tip: There is a user-friendly search bar available, which allows you to find your school or a specific 
product. 
When you reach the checkout you will have 2 options available to you: 
a) Delivery to your home or workplace (or neighbour/family/friend etc.) 
b) Delivery to store for Click & Collect 
Click & Collect Opening Times at Mitcham Branch are Tuesday, Thursday & Saturdays 12pm to 5pm 
 
For more information, please see the attachment ‘School Uniform Purchasing’ 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

C Bartlett 
 
Mrs C Bartlett 

Office Manager 

http://www.sud.co.uk/

